
Tuesday April 26th CCPUD crews installed the 
first piece of aerial equipment to support the new Itron
2-way advanced metering network.    This equipment,
with several hundred AMI meters, will be activated as part 
of our beta testing phase prior to installing equipment and
AMI meters county wide starting later this fall.


